
 

10-30-2013 Safety Committee Minutes 

 

Safety Committee Meeting – Town Hall – March 26, 2014 
 

Those present:  Kim Cowles, Suzy MacDonald, Scott Leslie, Greg Wells  
 

Also Present:  Jeff Philips, Ted Hoyle, Jeremy Hall 
 

The meeting was called to order at 12:30 pm. 
 

The Committee met today at the Highway Garage to discuss Safety. 

 

The Committee reviewed the recommendations from the last meeting.  The Transfer Station 

wind wall is being met with some resistance.  There were no near miss reports.  There were no 

inspections reports to review from the last meeting.   

 

There were several bulletins reviewed and discussed as they relate to spring like activities.  We 

reviewed Cemetery Worker Safety, Insect and Spider Bites, Eye Protection, Protecting against 

UV Radiation, and Flagger Safety Review.  

 

Bens Tick information as well as 10 Tips for an itch free summer of outdoor fun which were 

provided by Tender Corporation was given to each employee.  Also bug spray/insect repellant 

and after bite was given to each employee.    

. 

The stair bid at the Town Hall was discussed.  The bid has been awarded and Jeff will set up to 

re route people into the back of the Town Hall.  Demo will be done by the contractor but hauled 

away by the Highway Department with our trucks.   

 

Safe Routes to School still needs the right a ways done.  Sally is working on them. 

 

The Triathlon is scheduled for the first Saturday in August.   
 

The Safety Committee will hold their 2
nd

  quarter meeting in June 2014.  (6/18/2014 Tentative)  This First 

Aid and CPR training will be done by the Fire Department.  All employees will be invited to participate.   

 

The meeting was adjourned at 1:06pm  /  Respectfully submitted  /  Suzanne MacDonald, Exec Secretary 
 


